

Resident Birthdays

Karen Wolfe 8/2
Harold Sharber 8/13
Roy Fox 8/15
Louise Huddleston 8/23
Josie Barrick 8/26
Martha Foster 8/31

Employee Birthdays

Glenda Flener 8/2
Jenna Abbott 8/5
Marcy Rogers 8/16
Kelly Kelly 8/29
Stephanie Haley 8/31



Letter from Executive Director

Dear Arcadia Residents, Family & Friends,

Happy August, it's hard for me to believe we are already half- way through 2025 and that we just celebrated seven wonderful years in operation. Thank you to all the wonderful residents, family and staff that have made the last 7 years so much fun.

We have many wonderful outings and events planned for you for the month of August. I am so glad to see so many of you taking advantage of the outdoor spaces that we have. Nothing makes me happier than pulling into the parking lot or looking out my office window to see the front porch filled with so many smiling faces.

Just a reminder we have started a new quarter for our Arcadia Ambassador Program. You can find those nomination forms at the front desk. We plan to have our next celebration scheduled very soon. If anyone needs help filling out the form, we will be glad to assist you.

As always thanks for allowing me to serve you.

"A beautiful day begins with a beautiful mindset" John Geiger

Candie Gray, Executive Director

618 Lovers Ln, Bowling Green, Kentucky, 42103

July Fun



3rd Quarter Ambassafor Program

Now Accepting Nominations for the Third Quarter Employee Ambassador Program!

We're excited to announce that nominations are now open for our third quarter Employee Ambassador Program! This program recognizes outstanding staff members who exemplify The Arcadia Way —Teamwork, Integrity, Accountability, Respect, and Safety.

All staff members are eligible for nomination, with the exception of Candie, Rosey, and Sophie. Nomination forms are available at the front desk, and any member of the front office team will be happy to assist you with completing one. Help us celebrate those who go above and beyond every day!

Resident Spotlight



Tonk Ann Gray

Tom and I met at a May Party dinner dance at the Masonic Temple in Toledo Ohio. I was 14 and he was 15. He started calling me and would ride his bike 5 miles to come see me. When he turned 16 and got his grandfather's car we started dating and went steady for 4 years in high school. We got engaged at senior prom with the band playing Blue Moon.

My parents didn't let me get married until I finished college at the University of Toledo. Tom attended the same college, so in 1963, the week after I graduated, we got married.

I became an elementary teacher, and Tom had to work full time to save money and continue college. So he went 15 more years to night school to obtain an electrical and mechanical degree in engineering.

We adopted our first child in 1968 and a second in 1973. With Tom's work, we moved 12 times and ended up in Russellville, Ky to be with our close friends from a previous move. We built our dream home and lived there until April 2025, when we moved to Arcadia.

The move was necessary due to Tom being on dialysis 3 days a week and the long drive from Russellville was getting too hard on him, plus we needed to be close to all his doctors as he has many other health issues.

We are now in a place we belong due to our advanced ages. Our daughter is moving into our house after updating the whole house, putting in a pool and party barn. So, we will be able to enjoy our home again when we visit with her.

Your Team

Candie Gray Executive Director cgray@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kayla Clark Diver Business Office Director kclark@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kathy Green Concierge kgreen@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Paige Oakes Director of Community Relations poakes@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Stephanie Haley Director of Culinary Services shaley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Luke Gormley Director of Life Engagement lgormley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Glenda Flener Director of Life Engagement- Open gflener@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Mike Nerland Director of Maintenance mnerland@arcaidabowlinggreen.com

Kelly Kelly Director of Resident Care & Wellness kkelly@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Jennifer Phillips Memory Care Director jphillips@arcadiabowlinggreen.com



More information



ARCADIA OF BOWLING GREEN

WELCOME TO THE SHARE APP!

The SHARE app allows you to see what's going on at Arcadia of Bowling Green so that you stay connected and up-to-date. You can see activities, menus, announcements, pictures, and more.

HOW DO I GET STARTED?

- Open your mobile device app store, and search for Spectrio SHARE. Download the app to your device.
- Open the SHARE app and tap Scan OR Code.
- Use the scanning tool to scan the QR Code shown on this page.

QR CODE



Alternatively, you can tap Use Community PIN, and type in the PIN below:

618

powered by Spectrio

SPREAD THE WORD

Your opinion matters so please write a review

Go To: www.ArcadiaBowlingGreen.com Choose REVIEWS and post your comments or experience OR use the QR code



THANK YOU



for more photos and updates at Arcadia Bowling Green!

